
cleanair 

From: "cleanair" <cleanair@cleanairtas.com>
To: "Ellis Cox" <Ellis.Cox@environment.tas.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 8 June 2010 12:18 PM
Subject: Re: Validated Monitoring Data
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Dear Ellis,
 
Thank you for letting me know.
 
Regards,
 
Clive
 
Pollution Data for Launceston
Pollution Data for Hobart
 

----- Original Message -----
From: Ellis Cox
To: cleanair
Cc: Bob Hyde
Sent: Tuesday, June 08, 2010 11:27 AM
Subject: RE: Validated Monitoring Data

Dear Mr Stott,
 
Please be advised that the validated data for January, February and March 2010 at Launceston, Hobart
and George Town is now available on our website.
 
Regards
 
 
Ellis Cox
Environmental Liaison Officer - Air
P: 03 6216 4295 | F: 03 6233 3800 | E: Ellis.Cox@environment.tas.gov.au
 
 
 

From: cleanair [mailto:cleanair@cleanairtas.com]
Sent: Monday, 7 June 2010 8:23 PM
To: Ellis Cox
Subject: Re: Validated Monitoring Data
 
Dear Ellis,
Thank you for your reply.
 
This is disappointing.
If the problem is only with the server and the validated information is at hand, could you please
email me the January, February and March readings?
 
Thank you.
 
Regards,
Clive

----- Original Message -----
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From: Ellis Cox
To: cleanair
Sent: Monday, June 07, 2010 4:59 PM
Subject: Validated Monitoring Data
 
Dear Mr Stott,
 
Thankyou for your enquiry regarding the current lack of validated air monitoring data for 2010 on the
EPA Website.
January, February and March Data has been compiled and is currently awaiting publication to the
Website. This data has been prepared for some time but due to a server malfunction publication of the
data has not been possible. It is expected that the difficulties with the server will be rectified and
publication will be completed in the very near future.
The aim of the EPA Division is to have validated data available on the website within 6 weeks of the end
of the month in which the data is collected.
I apologise for any inconvenience to you caused by the unavailability of the validated data.
We will continue to work towards providing validated monitoring data to the EPA website within the 6
week timeframe indicated above.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Ellis Cox
Environmental Liaison Officer - Air
Scientific and Technical Branch
EPA Division
Department of Environment, Parks, Heritage and the Arts.
134 Macquarie St (Lands Building)
GPO Box 1550, Hobart, Tas. 7001
P: 03 6216 4295 | F: 03 62333800 | E: ellis.cox@environment.tas.gov.au
 

 
 

DPIPWE CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER
The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege,
and is intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not such a person, you
are warned that any disclosure, copying or dissemination of the information is unauthorised. If you have
received the transmission in error, please immediately contact this office by telephone, fax or email, to
inform us of the error and to enable arrangements to be made for the destruction of the transmission, or its
return at our cost. No liability is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information contained in this
transmission.
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